From:

Sent: 06 February 2018 21:38
To: Chana, Jaspreet

Cc: Planning

Subject: Lawn Road (2017/6726/P)

Dear Ms Chana,

On Sunday we posted our objections to the planning application for 75 Lawn Road (2017/6726/P) and we are
concerned that our comments are still not showing on the Camden webpage for this planning application.

We also know of around 9 other neighbours who since last Friday submitted objections using the Camden Planning
webpage for this application. None of their comments are showing either.

Please could you confirm that you are aware of all these objections and that they will be taken into account during
the decision making process. And please could you ensure they all appear on the website as soon as possible.

Many thanks for your help,

Beth Noakes and Tom Symes
79 Lawn Road



